
Contact Info: 

Website:  www.brandonlibrary.net 

Facebook: Brandon Library 

Email:  ross@brandonlibrary.net 

Phone:   (920) 346-2350 

Library Hours: 
Mon.-Thurs: Noon - 6:00 p.m. 

Friday:  Noon - 5:00 p.m. 
Saturday:  9:00 a.m.-Noon  

 

Craft Days: 

With Cinco de Mayo,  

Mother’s Day & Memorial Day, 

we’re going to be holding 

some “craft days” in May  

for all ages.   

Supplies will be available for 

make-and-take crafts, as well. 

De- tails 

to 

 

KEVA Planks: 
They’re perfectly cut, identical 
construction blocks that build 
a foundation for math, as well 
as art, science, and engineer-
ing. No matter the skill level, 
KEVA planks can be enjoyed 

by everyone.  No device is 
required for KEVA planks. 

 

We’re going to have open 

play and challenges in April! 

 

“AMONG US” GROUP PLAY 

March 11 & 25 from 4:00-4:30 pm 
get ready for a multi-library 

“Among Us” competition  
with prizes!  

Library in-person is limited to 7 

people, the library has 5 devices 

to play on, otherwise bring your 

own device or play from home 

with the room code. Sign up is 

REQUIRED with the library then 

you’ll receive more information. 

EXPANSION NEWS: 
 Plans to expand and upgrade our 19

th
 century library  

began several years ago. Designs were drawn, the adjoining  

alley area was purchased and campaign efforts to raise the  

necessary funds were crafted. Covid-19 forced plans to come to 

a halt until the fall of 2020 when campaign preparations re-

sumed.  Shortly after, a second pause was taken due to the  

Brandon Middle School issue. Neither delay has stopped our  

efforts as we are preparing to resume our efforts as soon as 

possible! 

 Now more than ever, we are certain the Brandon Public 

Library must provide our community with a much-needed 21
st
 

century facility. We are certain our 

community is ready to help us pre-

serve this treasure for generations 

to come.  

 Campaign efforts will be 

shared through the library’s monthly  

e-newsletters as well as through 

this monthly Village news. Thank 

you to the community for the sup-

port we have received already. 

State and Federal Tax Forms available at the Library 


